
THE GRAND JUNCTION FIRE DEPARTMENT CANNOT RELEASE, TRANSFER, PROVIDE 

ACCESS TO, OR REVEAL ANY PERSONAL HEALTH INFORMATION ABOUT 

INDIVIDUALS INVOLVED WITH THE ABOVE INCIDENT DUE TO OUR LEGAL 

OBLIGATION TO PROTECT PATIENT CONFIDENTIALITY. 

 

 
 
 

333 West Avenue Building E, Grand Junction, CO 81501 
Phone: 970-244-1413 FAX:  970-244-1471 

 

NNeewwss  RReelleeaassee  

For Immediate Release 

 
Open Burn Season for 2012 officially ended October 31, 2012. It is no 
longer legal to burn as the permits have expired. Please note the 

attached outdoor burning information.   
 
 
 


